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               Tree saplings were provided to faculty members, ecoclub members and students on 

22.12.2017. 

Eco-club meeting for public was held at A.P.C.Mahalaxmi College for Women, 

Thoothukudi on 31.01.2018. Dr.R.C.Vasuki, Principal, welcomed the gathering and honoured 

the chief guest Mr. M. Freeman Fernando, Deputy Block Development Officer, Department 

of Rural Development, Thoothukudi, by presenting a memento. The chief guest delivered a 

lecture on Hydroponics, the method of growing plants without soil. Farmers from various 

places and students are participated in this meeting. Mrs. M. Muthukani, Head, Department 

of Zoology, proposed a vote of thanks. The members of the department of Zoology and 

Botany had made arrangements for the day’s programme. 

 

 


